
 

Periodically, we solicit feedback from our alums to learn from their experiences 
and ensure that we're doing all we can to prepare students for life beyond Urban. 
As such, we are seeking your feedback through an online survey created by the 
National Association of Independent Schools (NAIS) and customized for our use. 
I am asking you to take 15 minutes out of your busy schedule to complete this 
survey by March 21. 

You can access the survey by clicking on the this link: 

As a thank you for providing us with helpful information on this survey, we would 
like to send you a small token of appreciation. You also will be entered in a raffle 
for a collection of Urban spirit-wear. Be sure to add your name and address at 
the end of the survey. 

Below are a few other things to keep in mind as you progress through the survey: 

1. The survey can be completed on a laptop, desktop, tablet or smartphone. It is 
best suited to Chrome and Safari browsers. 

2. You must complete all of the required questions in order to advance through 
the evaluation. Required questions are marked with a red asterisk. 

3. As you move from page to page in the evaluation, please use the Back and 
Next buttons at the bottom of each survey page. 

4. The system will record your response as you advance through the questions. 
You can leave the survey at any time, and return later to resume your response. 
Simply click Save and Resume Later. The system will generate a URL for you to 
use in returning to the point where you left off and continuing your entry. You can 
choose to copy that URL and save it, or to have the system email the URL to 
you. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete this very important 
assignment. We hope to hear from you! 

Sincerely, 
Mark 
 
Mark Salkind ('70) 
Head of School 

http://survey.nais.org/Respond/0d_mvgKU8bU1



